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Appointment of Ms H Nyasulu as Non-Executive Director 
 
Sasol is pleased to announce the appointment of Ms Hixonia Nyasulu 
as a non-executive director with effect from 1 June 2006.  
 
Ms Nyasulu is the Executive Chairman of Ayavuna Women’s Investments 
(Pty) Limited, a women-controlled empowerment vehicle whose 
objective it is to acquire quality assets for the benefit of black 
professional women, as well as women’s organisations involved in 
health, education and skills transfer. Until 2004 Ms Nyasulu was 
the chief executive of a marketing and research company, which she 
founded in 1984. 
 
Ms Nyasulu is currently a director of Anglo Platinum Limited, Defy 
(Pty) Limited, the Tongaat-Hulett Group Limited and chairperson of 
the Development Fund of the Development Bank of South Africa. 
Previously she was a director of amongst others AECI Limited, 
Nedcor Limited and Nedbank Limited (as deputy chairman), McCarthy 
Group Limited and Relyant Retail Limited.  
 
Ms Nyasulu has a BA in Social Work and an Honours Degree in 
Psychology. She also holds an Executive Leadership Development 
Programme certificate of Arthur D Little Management Education 
Institute (Cambridge, Massachusetts) and attended the International 
Programme for Board Members at the Institute of Management 
Development in Lausanne, Switzerland.  
 
Ms Nyasulu plays a leading role in the consortium of black 
shareholders that will, if approved, take an equity interest in the 
proposed liquid fuels Uhambo joint venture between Sasol, Petronas 
and BEE groups.  
 
The chairman of Sasol, Mr P du P Kruger, said: “On behalf of the 
members or our Board, as well as all the people of Sasol, I welcome 
Hixonia as a non-executive director. She is ideally equipped and 
qualified to be a director of the company and we are delighted that 
she has accepted our invitation to join the board.” 
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